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Pamela’s Post 

Birthday Celebrations! 

This month I am celebrating my 10-year anni-
versary with Glenwood Place!  What a journey.  
When I started here, I only  weighed 110 and 
now….:(   I think of all the wonderful families 
that have joined our Glenwood Place family, 
so many wonderful residents and families we 
have met and loved over the years.  With this 
comes the heartache of losing so many along 
the way, but my life is richer because of each 
one of you.  We have celebrated so many 

birthdays and anniversaries milestones, and oh have we partied 
along the way!  

2011—First Townhome completed.  

2013—Added Men’s Lounge to Memory Care for an additional 7 
apartments. 

2013---Second Townhome completed. 

2015—Addition of 8 apartments, Spa and Fitness rooms,  Theatre 
Room, and large gathering space. 

2015--Third Townhome completed. 

2016—Kitchen remodeled. 

2016---Fourth Townhome completed. 

2017—Addition of 12 Assisted Living apartments, 8 Independent 
apartments, 2 large gathering spaces with fireplaces, 2 large kitchens, 
bar, 2 libraries and sitting rooms. 

2018--12 garages added.  

2020-Fifth Townhome completed. 

Thank you for allowing me into your lives along the way.  I tell me kids 
find something you love and you’ll never work a day in your life! 

I love you all! Until next month. 

Pamela 

The Glenwood Place bus made a special delivery to 
Brock’s home on his birthday. His Grandma and 
Grandpa came along for the ride. Visiting Brock 

brightened our day! 

#followme 
The Glenwood Place team is a part 
of the #followme movement. We 
got the vaccine for:  

Our Co-workers  
Our residents  
Our family 
Us 

Coordinator Team 
Pamela Wells, Director 

director@glenwoodplaceal.net 

 

Lisa Hall, Asst. Director 
assistantdirector@glenwoodplaceal.net 

 

Mandi Beeghly, R.N.                               
Health Care Coordinator 

nurse1@glenwoodplaceal.net 

 

Fabiola Cervantes, R.N.                         
Memory Care Coordinator 

nurse2@glenwoodplaceal.net 

 

Brooke Davis, Community Relations 
communityrelations@glenwoodplaceal.net 

 

Araceli Pecina, Life Enrichment 
lifeenrichment@glenwoodplaceal.net 

 

Alex Plummer, Culinary 
culinary@glenwoodplaceal.net 

 

Dennis Plahn,                               
Maintenance Coordinator 

 

Marciela Rosales,                      
Environmental Coordinator 

 



 

Congratulations to... 

2/18/2021  |  7 lbs. 1oz.  |  18.5 inches 

Congratulations to Lisa and Shane Hall, who 
welcomed their first grandbaby in February! 

Beverly Tuttle Meet our New Resident 

A Message from Brooke 
March is one of my favorite month’s of the 
year! So many good things on the horizon. 
Warmer weather, the Easter season, St. 
Patrick’s Day (corned beef, yum!), my birthday 
(highest importance) and  longer days as we 
Spring forward during daylight savings. This 
winter has been extra long, with the polar 
vortex and what felt like a snow storm every 
other day, I am going to be just fine with the 
muddy, slushy streets for awhile as the snow 

starts to melt away and signs of Spring being to appear. Cross 
your fingers for warmer weather on March 19th, as we will be 
hosting an Open House event for our vacant townhomes. A 
great opportunity to showcase our beautiful, large townhomes. 
The only ones like it in Marshalltown! If you know of friends or 
family that would benefit from our townhome lifestyle, please 
reach out to them and let them know of our event! If they RSVP, 
I will have a take-n-bake pizza waiting for them after their tour. 
And remember, if you refer a friend and they move in, you will 
receive $1000 off your rent 30 days after their move-in date. 
Stay well, and welcome Spring! 

Jan Plahn ………………… March 4, 1933 

Jim Buresh ………………. March 10, 1924 

Hildred Spence ………… March 12, 1920 

Jan Wolken ……………… March 12, 1937 

Nancy Park ……………… March 14, 1940 

Carolyn Bell ……………..  March 15, 1938 

Kenneth Breinig ………… March 21, 1934 

Lenora Brown …………… March 24, 1930 

Anna Kivett ………………. March 29, 1929 

Ash Wednesday 
Residents received ashes the covid-
friendly way, with a sprinkle on top 
of their head verses the traditional 

smudge on the forehead.  

Welcome Baby! 

Murphy Jo  

2021 King & Queen of Glenwood Place 

Congratulations to  Dean and Mary Baker, who were 
crowned King and Queen of Glenwood Place during 
the annual Valentine’s Day luncheon. The residents 
vote for the king and queen each year. Videos of our 
crowning can be found on the Glenwood Place 
Facebook page. 

Beverly was born in Radcliffe, IA to her parents, Judith and Irvin . She 
remembers growing up in a happy home with her brother, Charles. They 
had chores before and after school on the farm. Beverly loved school; 
math and reading were her favorite subjects. For extracurriculars, she 
enjoyed band, glee club and chorus. Beverly met her husband, Lyle 
Tuttle, through mutual friends. They were married in a small, country 
church and soon after began welcoming babies; 6 sons to be exact. The 
boys: David, Gene, Bruce, Jeff, Eric and Matt kept her busy! The family 
enjoyed hundreds of little league games and spent summers camping. 
From her boys, Beverly welcomed 10 grandchildren and 4 great 
grandchildren! Beverly enjoys bible study and Christian music. Welcome 
Beverly to Glenwood Place! 

Welcome New Residents 
Art & Sandi Duncan 

Ernie Sumpter 

Ardyce Smith 

Bob & Jane Taylor 

Beverly Tuttle 

In Loving Memory of ... 
Beryl Keen 

2 Timothy 4:7 

I have fought the good 
fight, I finished the race, 

have kept the faith. 

Pamela Wells, Director of the Year 

A table-less Jan works hard 
on her puzzle. The girls up-
stairs made a good joke out 
of us needing to borrow their 

puzzle table. No table, no 
problem.  

Pamela Wells, Director, was recently 
named 2020 Director of the Year by 
Jaybird Senior Living. Candidates for 
this award have demonstrated 
unmatched leadership of their 
community, resulting in happy residents, 
gratified team members, exemplary 
quality standards and overall community 
success. This was the inaugural award 
cycle with 11 awards given within the 
portfolio of over 60 properties across 
the Midwest. 
Pamela has been a prominent leader in 
the industry for nearly 10 years. Her 
dedication to her residents and their 
families does not go unnoticed.  
“Pamela is deserving of Director of the 
Year because she is just a gem. She is 
like the energizer bunny; she just goes 
on and on and we just love her.”, says 
resident, Bonnie P.  






